
The animals that got us through 

Lockdown – a free exhibition at St 

Mary’s Hertingfordbury. 

Saturday 9th to Sunday 17th October 2021. 

Instructions for contributors 

Thank you for your interest in submitting a picture for the exhibition!  

Animals have played such an important part in our wellbeing over lockdown that we want to 

celebrate their contribution.  

We welcome photographs and pictures (paintings/sketches/collages) of pets or any other animals 

that helped you get through Lockdown – whether it is your pet cat or dog, a visiting robin, or even 

the kitchen spider!  

We welcome contributions from all ages! 

Photographs and pictures should be at least A5 size and mounted so that they can be easily 

displayed.  

They should be accompanied by a label with the title and the name of the photographer/artist.  

Please also write your contact details on the back, or parents’/school contact details in the case of 

children. 

They can be delivered to 5 Liberty Close, Hertford SG13 8JY at any time before the exhibition, or to 

St Mary’s Church on a Sunday (there will be a box available at the back of the church) or on Friday 8th 

October. 

Disclaimer 

Photographs or paintings must have been taken or created by yourself or by a member of your 

family or friends who has given their consent to their work being submitted.  Photographs or 

paintings should have been taken or created within your own community. 

Photographs or paintings can only be received on condition that neither the St Mary’s Church or its 

Officers shall be liable for any loss or damage to the photographs or paintings however caused which 

might occur whilst they are in the Church or on transit to the Church. 

 

For further information or queries, contact Rachel Carter:  

Email: raich.carter@yahoo.co.uk 

Mobile: 07378 550871 

mailto:raich.carter@yahoo.co.uk

